
A Resolution for Athletics Inclusion 
 
As part of its continuing effort to bring athletics and academics closer together, the 
Intercollegiate Athletics and University Advancement Committee recommends that the coaches 
of the UWG athletic teams be invited to the fall General Faculty Meeting. We would argue that 
the coaches, like faculty, have a role as teachers and mentors to our student-athletes and so it 
makes sense to include them. We also recommend that, during any potential table-top sessions or 
future incarnations of them at the fall General Faculty meeting, there be a table for 'Academics 
and Athletics', hosted by David Haase (Assistant Athletic Director for Student Athlete 
Development and Academic Support) and Laura Clayton-Eady (Assistant Athletic Director for 
Compliance) for the purpose discussing issues related to academics and athletics. 
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